AlS eRobins Report
October 10, 2006

The AlS eRobins have been silent for several months. With the other internet
websites available, they are not interested in the AIS eRobin website. The
paper Robins have also been extremely slow. There are very few, somewhat
active paper robins around that are being handled by their directors and
without any input from the AlS Robin Chair. In years past, before the internet,
the Robins were very active, but since then they have steadily gone downhill.
People no longer want to take the time to write a letter and send it out via
snail mail. | have tried to restart the Robin program, but generally no one
wants to take part in this program any more. My question for all is: Does the
AIS board want to continue having an official Robin program anymore?

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Boyce
Robins Chair
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